
 

 

 
         Date: 28 Oct 2022 
 
 

 

Dear KJS families, 

  

With the launch of the Government Vaccination Programme (GVP) starting on 6th October 2022, 
children studying in a primary school are recommended and eligible to receive subsidised seasonal 
influenza vaccination (SIV) to better protect themselves in the coming winter influenza season. SIV is 
one of the effective means to prevent seasonal influenza and its complications, as well as reduce 
influenza-related hospitalisation and death. 

  

Please check with your family doctor or local clinic for enquiries and appointments for the subsidised 
SIV. 

  

Please do not hesitate to get in touch with me if you have any questions. 

  

Best regards, 

Carmen Chan 

School Health Professional 

Kowloon Junior School 

 


